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WSCC/036/20

Barbara Bateman

LEWIS LANE, 20, LEWIS LANE, ARUNDEL, BN18 OTY

| Objection

We are appalled that this is even being considered as it will be an eyesore for miles around.The
infrastructure would not cope with the amount of traffic it would generate also the noise and the
smell.It would have a detrimental impact on our house prices should we want to move as no one is
going to want to purchase a property with that monstrosity built so close to what is a lovely village.We
already have far to many new builds in he housing market which is causing lots of extra traffic.It will
also have an effect on trees and the wildlife .This could also effect some of the historical sites in the
area Arundel Castle being one that I really close.The size of the building is going to totally spoil the
view that we currently enjoy of the Southdowns.No thought or consideration for any one who lives in
the vicinity.
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